
 

 

 

 

     RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/156/2021-2022                                                                               20th NOV 2021 
 

           DISCOVERY SCHOOL SUPER LEAGUE 
 

Dear Parents (Grade III-X), 
 

Greetings! 
 

Trust this email finds you in good health. 
 

We are pleased to inform you that our school is participating in Discovery School 
Super League this year. Discovery School Super League is a National Level Quiz 
Contest for Students between Class 3 to Class 10. 
 

We request all Parents to encourage their wards to participate in this prestigious 
contest. 
 

To Participate, students will need our School Identification details from drop 
down list: 
School Name: Ridge Valley School, DLF 4 
City: Gurugram 
School Identification number (UID):  DELH11960 
 

Parents are requested to download the app by clicking on the links below: 
For Android: 
 https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.byjus.dssl 
 For iOS: 
https://apps.apple.com/in/app/discovery-school-super-league/id1522907411 
 

Please note that this is an initiative to ensure our students continue learning in 
the current scenario! Request the students to take the Sample tests on the 
application before taking the main test. 
 

We seek your invaluable support in enabling this initiative and involving students 
to keep them motivated and invigorated. In keeping with past trends, we once 
again look forward to a mega participation from our school. 
 

Warm Regards  

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 

 Principal 
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